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UN providing food and security for Jonglei displaced 

 

The UN World Food Programme (WFP) is distributing food to thousands of people who have fled 

violence in Pibor County, Jonglei State, in an ongoing humanitarian exercise that began on 24 July, 

with support from UNMISS. 

The recipients, mainly women and children, register at Pibor Market and then collect their food at the 

WFP warehouse in the town.  

 

 

          
Women registering for food at Pibor Market  

(Photo: UNMISS/Martine Perret) 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

Collecting sorghum, oil and salt from the WFP warehouse 

(Photo: UNMISS/Martine Perret) 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                               
WFP distribution includes CSB, the children’s nutritional supplement. 

(Photo: UNMISS/Martine Perret) 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

UNMISS is supporting WFP and its partners with a continuing security presence on the ground in 
Pibor as humanitarian agencies deliver assistance to those in need. 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
UNMISS peacekeepers ending a security patrol at the WFP warehouse in Pibor 

(Photo: UNMISS / Martine Perret) 
 

 
 
 
The UNMISS peacekeepers continue regular patrols in the surrounding area. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

An UNMISS patrol on the outskirts of Pibor.  

(Photo: UNMISS/Martine Perret) 
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